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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 4th April, 2025 

 

We certainly have had the busiest of half terms! The 

children and teachers have worked so hard across the 

curriculum over the past six weeks and we saw some really 

super progress during assessment week last week.  Year 

Three and Year 4 led an absolutely wonderful service at 

St Albans on Wednesday and Thursday.  Thank you to Mr Cragg, Mrs Downes and Miss 

Foreman for their hard work rehearsing and preparing the service - it was so moving to 

watch - we forgot to take a photograph! 

 

Keeping our roads safe… 

 Our JRSOs (Junior Road Safety Officers) were out this week, checking the speed of 

cars passing along the roads outside school. Mrs Barton is working hard to develop this 

initiative and also to encourage all of the children to get involved in the Walk to School 

campaign.  

 

55th Birthday Celebrations 

On Wednesday 30th April, we will be opening the school 

to the public from 3.30pm. We are hoping  local 

community members and past pupils will visit to explore 

the school 55 years after it was officially opened by 

Lady Plowden.  

 

There will be a short talk at 4pm and 4.30pm to revisit 

pictures and memories of the opening of the school in 

1970. Visitors will also be able to view a gallery of old 

pictures. In addition, we will show the film ‘Our Village, 

Our Future’, on a continual loop, for those who missed it 

and there will be a slice of birthday cake for all who 

visit! 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter, 

Mrs Bolton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM KEY DATES 
 

30th April- Tattenhall Park’s 55th Birthday – School will be open to the public from 3.30pm -6pm 

5th May- School closed for May Bank Holiday 

7th May- Year 3 Liverpool World Museum Trip 

12th- 15th May – Year 6 Statutory Assessment Week (SATS) 

21st May- Sports Day (Reserve Date- 22nd May) 

23rd May – School closes for Half Term 

 

· 2nd June- School opens 

· 3rd June- Year 2 Residential Trip 

· 17th June- Year 1- Year 5 class photographs 

· 27th June- Year 6 Camp-Over 

· 16th July- Year 6 Evening Performance 

· 17th July- Year 6 afternoon performance and leavers celebration presentation 

· 18th July- School closes for Summer Holidays 
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